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UCDD and UCHRA offices will be closed Nov. 25-26 in observance of the Thanksgiving
Day holiday. UCHRA buses will not run on Thursday, Nov. 25. Buses will resume
operations Friday, Nov. 26 and UCDD-UCHRA offices will reopen Monday, Nov. 29.

O F F I C E S  T O  C L O S E  F O R  N O V .  2 5 - 2 6  F O R  T H A N K S G I V I N G

A  m o m e n t  t o  f o c u s  o n  t h e  g o o d  o u r  t e a m  i s  d o i n g  e v e r y  d a y

N o v .  1 9 ,  2 0 2 1 V o l  2  I s s u e  4 2

O u t  i n  t h e  F i e l d

Members of UCHRA leadership and Public
Transportation teams recently attended
Community Transportation Association of
America's annual EXPO. 

This event is described as the premier annual
training and networking event for community
and public transportation professionals. 

Participants take part in essential learning and
networking events; learning about innovative
technology, workforce development,
communication strategies, funding, and
regulations. 

Representatives of UCDD's SBDC and CAIC teams recently participated in a career and
resouce fair focused on sharing resources to veterans interested in starting their own business. 

SBDC, CAIC PARTICIPATE IN VETERAN-FOCUSED JOB FAIR

UCHRA, Transportation attend CTAA


